

Northfleet Technology College Colyer Road Northfleet Kent DA11 8BG

Tel: 01474 533802 Fax: 01474 536122

Email: office@ntc.kent.sch.uk Web: www.ntc.kent.sch.uk

Head: Jane Partridge

6 November 2017

Dear Parents

London French Institute - 2018

The Morden Foreign Language (MFL) department is planning a trip to the London French Institute. The trip will take place on Friday 26 January 2018.

The aim of the trip is to enable Year 7 pupils to use the French language that they have been learning up until now. Further to this, we hope that pupils realise how much progress they have made due to their hard work, effort and commitment to the subject. The trip is also aiming to allow students to be exposed first hand to French culture and to allow an advanced greater cultural understanding of the country and language.

The itinerary is as follows:

In the morning, pupils will take part in a French delivered fun and engaging workshop. In the afternoon, pupils will watch a French film in the institute cinema.

Please note that spaces are limited and priority will be given to those students that promptly return their reply slip with fees paid before Friday 8 December 2017 and are one of the first of the 45 students being taken on the trip.

Your son will need to be at school for o8:15am for a o8:30am departure.

Trip Details

Date: 26 January 2018

Time: 8:15am Return: 4:00pm

Location: London French Institute

Cost: £20

Please note that lunch is not provided and that your son would need to bring their own packed lunch (NO glass bottles, fizzy or energiser drinks please. Students will be able to have lunch at the French Institute at a scheduled time by the tour guide.

Your son is **not** required to wear school uniform; however, sensible shoes and warm clothing would be advisable (no hoodies please).

















ChinaH@ntc.kent.sch.uk)
o confirm or decline your sons' attendance; or Mr China in Zone 4.
Year Group & LC:
5 January 2018.
ergency contact
Date